
12th August 2020 

Polite Reminder 
 

Thank you to all members for adhering to the procedures put in place 
by the Board of Directors for either arriving to play golf and using the 
clubhouse after golf.  It is essential that the club operates under the 
Government Guidance and to maintain social distancing measures. 
 

********** 
 
 
Arrival to Play:  
 
It has been noted that some members do come to the club in advance 
of the 30 minute arrival time and as a general reminder to all the 
following procedure needs to be adhered to ensuring that social 
distancing measures are maintained: 
 

1. Arrive 30 minutes prior to your tee time; should you arrive 
earlier please do not enter Zone 3 (practice area) until the 
marshal is happy for you to do so.  Zone 3 allows for 10 minutes 
in the nets and/or on the chipping area.  (Maximum of one group 
at a time). 
 

2. From Zone 3 move to Zone 2 and use the putting green for 
approximately 10 minutes prior to moving down to Zone 1. 
 

3. Move down to Zone 1 once the group ahead has cleared the 1st 
tee and the marshal has advised you to do so. 
 

 
 
Roger Witchlow 
Greens Chairman 
 
 



12th August 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
Clubhouse: 
 
Since re-opening on Wednesday, 8th July 2020 it has been noted that 
some members are not adhering to the following procedures ensuring 
that social distancing measures are maintained: 
 

1. The seating inside and outside of the clubhouse has been 
designed to conform to social distancing – it is a maximum of 4 
to a table and should [ideally] only be for those players you have 
played with.  Please do not move chairs to make larger groups. 
 

2. At times when the club is not busy it will be permitted to stay 
more than the 20 minutes and have more than one drink; but 
please be sensible and considerate to other members and not 
overstay unduly and thus create a gathering on the terrace or 
around the lounge tables. 
 

3. At the recent Captain’s Prize the weather turned wet in the 
afternoon and reviewing the CCTV cameras it clearly showed 
that social distancing could not safely be maintained.  If you are 
here and the weather changes you may move inside to an 
available table but if these are taken then you will need to finish 
your drink and leave for home.  
 

 
 
Chris Ellis 
House Chairman 
 


